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30th November 2018  

 

Dear Parents, 

 

We have our Christmas Fayre today!  Please join us at 3.45 

There will be food and drinks in the basement, toys and books on the Infant floor and cakes on the 

Junior floor.  There are so many other stalls across the school to explore so please join us for a 

festive time where you can make purchases, have a chance of winning a prize and your child can 

make a craft item. 

 

 
Music club taster opportunities 

Following a musical demonstration of recorder, guitar, violin and keyboard as well as 

percussion/singing group, our music teacher, Vicky is offering a 3 week trial in her Monday music 

groups for 3rd, 10th and 17th December.  Lesson prices (payable on Monday 3rd December) range 

from £1.00 to £5.00 per session depending on the instrument (£3.00 or £15 pounds payable) 

If you would like your child to take part in these 3 lessons (no obligation for further lessons next 

term unless your child wants to continue) please email Vicky on vicpenlan@hotmail.com by 6pm 

on Sunday evening.  This will give time for Vicky to collect together instruments that can be 

borrowed for the sessions. 
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School Photos 

 

 

 

If you wish to purchase sibling photos the complered envelopes must be returned to the school 

office by 3.30pm Monday 3rd December. 

 

 

Thank you for your generous donations and for sending your child(ren) into school in mufti.  There 

are lots of exciting resources and experiences that the PTFA are hoping to fund with the money 

raised at the fayre.  See you there!! 

 

Yours sincerely,  

          
Head Teacher 

 

 

 


